Paul Foley

From: metprol@verizon.net

Sent: Sunday, August 14, 2011 6:28 PM

To: foley@mvcommission.org

Please consider a normal traffic light at the intersection of Barnes and Edg. - V. H. Roads
Its time the island moved forward to modern nessecities.

Sincerley

Paul

Metell

West Tisbury

No virus found in this message.
Checked by AVG - www.avg.com
Version: 10.0.1392 / Virus Database: 1520/3835 - Release Date: 08/15/11



